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Dear Sir:

We were very pleased to receive your reported reception of

our station. I am very happy to confirm said reception.

Your report is very complete and leaves nothing to the

imagination-Ours is a directional daytime station with the

major lobe towards Toronto, Ont, thus you were receiving us from

our secondary lobe. We protect stations in Fulton, NY., and in

Cleveland, Ohio. Needless to say in those directions we have

a very limited signal.

Our power is one KW., and we use RCA equipment, with a

two tower array.

I was very impressed with your receiving setup. Being

an old 'ham' of close to thirty years, I can really appreciate it.

Yours is the best DX report we have received so far. Thank you

very much and 'good hunting'

Yours truly,

Fred W. Winters
Chief Engineer


